MidCoast Community Council
P.O. Box 64 ,
Moss Beach, CA 94038

: _ ~ August 12, 1993
Penny Keatin, Chair - Planning and Development Committee
Denny Delk, President
Pedro Point Improvement Association
P.O. Box 951
Pacifica, CA 94044

Re:  Pedro Point - Highway.One Devil's Slide Bypass

Dear Ms. Keatin and Mr. Delk:

At the August 11, 1993 meeting of the MidCoast Community Council, Ms.
Dorothy Edminster made a cenvincing presentation to the Council and to the public.
She carefully explained how and approximately where the proposed Devil’s Slide
Bypass alignment would not, in any way, affect the intersection of Pedro Point and
Highway One.

The MidCoast Community Council wholeheartedly endorses the plans and safety
improvements of the Pedro Point Improvement Association. The intersection is a
terrible hazard in the best weather and any costs for this change are minimal when
the health and safety risks are evaluated.

The MidCoast Community Council unanimously supported the position of the
Pedro Point Improvement Association. All of us who live along the coast must work
together to better our home environment.

If we can be of any further assistance to you on this matter or other related
Coastside issues please feel free to contact the Council or any of us individually.

Sincerely, i
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* 'Nadia Bledso . by James Marsh
Chair, MidCoast Céommunity Council “~Ebuncil Member

cC Honorable Mary Griffin, President of the Board of Supervisors
Senater Quentin Kopp
Senator Rebecca Morgan
Assemblyman Byron Sher
Assemblywoman Jackie Speier



